
 

 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 
 

 
IT’S A GREEN 

THING!  
 

APRIL 13th 

 

 

4 SEASONS TOUR 

SERIES: SPRING 

TOUR & ARBOR DAY 

CELEBRATION  
 

APRIL 21st 

 

 

READING & Q&A 
WITH AUTHOR                   

JANET MASON 
 

APRIL 28th  

 
215 Belmont Avenue 

Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004 

610-664-1591 
 

             

THE BELL TOWER  

WEST LAUREL HILL  •   BRINGHURST FUNERAL HOME   •   TURNER FUNERAL HOME 

BULLETIN 

  
SPRING 2013 

 

www.forever-care.com 

 

 

   
 

 

 
 

 

DUFFY’S CUT MEMORIAL SERVICE 

 
 

West Laurel Hill Cemetery held a Memorial Service on March 9, one year after five 
Duffy’s Cut workers were buried at the Cemetery.  William Watson, Ph.D., chair of 
the History Department at Immaculata University, along with his brother Frank, were 
instrumental in excavating the Duffy’s Cut site in Malvern, PA and participated in the 
Memorial Service as well as Dr. Matthew Patterson, Dentist and Forensic Expert and 
members of the Donegal Society.   

Earlier in March, an interment service was held in Ireland for John Ruddy, one of the 
workers of Duffy’s Cut.  Cemetery Superintendent Bill Doran and Monument        
Specialist Tom Gavigan handmade the   casket used in the service. 

For more information on Duffy’s Cut, please visit http://duffyscut.immaculata.edu/. 

Have a comment, question or suggestion?  How about an idea for a tour or event you 
would like to attend here?  Call or click - we’d love to hear from you!  610-664-1591 or 
contactus@forever-care.com 

Congratulations to Pat Quigley who received her Funeral          
Director’s license this February and will be working alongside    
Anthony  serving our families!   

CONGRATULATIONS TO... 

Bill Doran and Tom Gavigan with a handmade coffin for 
John Ruddy, who was recently buried in Ireland  

Attendees and participants from the Duffy's Cut One Year  
Memorial Service  

Congratulations to the new members 
of our Grounds Crew, Basil Cross (l) 
and Daniel Butts (r)!  We wish them 
well in their new position!  



COMING SOON 
 

SPRING MIGRATION 

BIRD WALK  
 

WITH THE LOWER MERION 
CONSERVANCY 

 

APRIL 27th 

 

7th ANNUAL  

NATIONAL TRIBUTE 
HONORING  

AMERICA’S HEROES 
 

MAY 19th 

CEMETERY  

H OURS  
 

Gates  
7:00 AM — 5:00 PM 

 

Office  
Monday – Friday 
8:00 AM – 4:30 PM 

 

Saturday 

9:00 AM — 3:00 PM 

 

Sunday 

10:00 AM — 2:00 PM 
 

Chapel  
Monday – Saturday 

8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

Holidays and Sundays 
9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

 

West Laurel Hill Cemetery is 

available by phone  

24 hours a day 

by calling toll-free 

1-877-664-1591 

 

 

 
 

Visit our Sister Cemetery 

LAUREL HILL 

3822 Ridge Avenue 

Philadelphia 
www.thelaurelhillcemetery.org 

AN EGG-CELLENT TIME HAD BY ALL! 

You can now find West Laurel Hill on Pintrest and            
Instagram!  Be sure to follow us on both for fun facts,          
photos and our new feature, Throw Back Thursday!  Just 
search West Laurel Hill to find us today! 

    Freddi Barson                                                                                                             
Freddi Barson is the wife of the late Samuel Barson, a local    
legend in the restaurant and deli business. Though Mr. Barson 
was entombed here about 4 years ago, she still visits her         
husband’s tomb several times a week to clean, garden, and     
decorate.  Freddi also makes an effort to participate in upcoming events. We are      
grateful for her interest in West Laurel Hill and always look forward to her visits! 

NEW FEATURE—MONTHLY SPOTLIGHT! 

Hundreds of excited children and their parents 
joined us at our 11th annual Easter Egg Hunt, 
where they had the chance to have their pictures 
taken with Mr. and Mrs. Bunny and hunt for        
thousands of prize-filled and Zitner’s chocolate 
eggs.  A balloon twister, magician, juggler, and 
art activities awaited children before the hunt 
and music by B101 played throughout the morn-
ing.  Congratulations to our lucky raffle winners 
who won toy and candy-filled baskets, gifts cards 
and more!  Special thanks to our prize donors, 
Nest Philly, Kiwi Frozen Yogurt, and Arnolds 
Family Fun Center as well as Zitner's  Fine Confections for their continued, generous            
contribution to this egg-citing day!  West  Laurel Hill is proud to partner with Zitner’s in 
hosting this free annual event for the community. 

If you receive our monthly e-newsletter, you may have noticed our new feature—the 
Monthly Spotlight.  We will be featuring individuals who, over the years, have become 
part of the West Laurel Hill family.  Below are highlights from our first two features!  If 
you would like to join the email list, send a message to ps@forever-care.com. 

             Marleen Duley                                                                                                             
Marleen Duley is no stranger to West Laurel Hill or Bringhurst Funeral 
Home.   In fact, our relationship started over five years ago, when, with 
no prior knowledge, she started an internet search for funeral homes in 
the area.   Though Marleen has used West Laurel Hill and Bringhurst for 
many services, that is not the only aspect she is involved in.  She is now a 
member of the Boneyard Bookworms Book Club and is looking forward 

to becoming a tour guide at Laurel Hill, our sister cemetery!  

Above:  Pete Hoskins and Deborah Cassidy pose 
with Mr. and Mrs. Bunny! 

GET SOCIAL WITH US! 


